
 
  

 

 

  

 

 

 

Village of Cuyahoga Heights Newsletter ~ March 2017 

Service Department:   

Special Pick Up:  
 

If you need a special pick up for trash that is oversized, large amounts, or hazardous waste, 
don’t forget to call the Village Hall to be put on the Special Pick Up list.  Special Pick Up day 
is on Tuesday mornings, unless there is a holiday on Monday, at which time, the Special Pick 
up will be taken care of on Wednesday.   You must call the Village Hall by 4:00 on 
Monday to get on the list for Tuesday’s pick up.  Your assistance is appreciated. 
 

Senior Grass Cutting 
“Spring Time” is right around the corner and once again the Cuyahoga Heights Service 
Department will be cutting grass free of charge for our Senior Citizens and disabled 
persons who qualify according to the Ordinance: 

 Registrant must be sixty (60) years of age or older and must reside alone or with 
a spouse of like age or older, or the registrant must be disabled and not have an 
able-bodied person living with him or her who is under sixty (60) years of age. 

o “Disabled” means physical or mental impairment that substantially 

limits one or more major life activities, including, but not limited to, the 

functions of caring for one’s self, performing manual tasks, walking, 

seeing, breathing, learning, and working. 

 The property registered must be a single-family dwelling, a two-family dwelling, 
or a multiple family dwelling and the owner of the property must reside at 
the registered property. 

 Registrant must execute a consent and release, in a form approved by the 
Solicitor, granting permission to the Village to provide the grass cutting service 
and releasing the Village, its servants, agents and employees from any liability 
arising out of the cutting of grass on the registrant’s property. 

Please note that our Village is not responsible for grass length, the grass cutters are 
set at a standard height and will not be changed.  If you have a dog, please clean the 
area of dog waste so we can cut the yard properly.  If you have already registered in 
the past, then you need not re-register.  We ask that applicants be patient with this 
service, as the program will start up at the end of April.  
 

Hazardous Waste Round-Up 
This is a year round program – please call the Village Hall if you have hazardous waste 
that needs to be picked up.   
 

Pest Control Program 
Pest control services are available to our residents free for the inside and outside of 
your home.  However, this service does not cover termites and bed bugs. 

 

If you are in need of pest control, please contact Rich or Jeremy Kozlovich of Pest 
Management Inc.  If you are having a pest problem, please leave a message with your 
name, address and the nature of the problem with the Kozlovich’s.  You may reach 
them at (216) 661-3553, 1-800-794-2035, or Rich’s cell phone (440) 343-1316. 

 

Pet Waste 
Please remember to pick up after your furry friends when walking them in the Village, 
especially on sidewalks and tree lawns.  

 

 
 

 

 




